
CITY OF TEMECULA 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Ron Moreno, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE: January 28, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: Approve the Maintenance Services Agreement with Tony Painting for Annual 

Painting Maintenance Services 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Rebecca Kiser, Management Assistant 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council approve the maintenance services agreement 

with Tony Painting for annual painting maintenance services for fiscal year 2024-25 through 2029-

30, in the amount of $200,000 per fiscal year, for a total agreement amount of $1,000.000. 

 

BACKGROUND:  On August 2, 2024, the Public Works Department Maintenance 

Division posted on the City of Temecula’s online bidding services, Planet Bids, a Request for 

Proposal (RFP) No. 299, for painting maintenance services. These services will provide annual 

painting of interior and exterior surfaces at parks and facilities, including on-call and emergency 

call-out services, as needed, throughout the city. The Public Works Department received six (6) 

electronic proposals. Selected panel members reviewed each proponents’ submittals and 

collectively determined Tony Painting, to be the most qualified and competitively priced vendor 

to provide annual painting maintenance services. 

 

Staff is recommending the approval of an agreement with Tony Painting, for annual painting 

maintenance services. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  The cost for annual painting maintenance services will be applied to 

various cost centers, as services are rendered for each facility or park site, and adequate funds are 

available in both the Capital Improvement Program (CIP) Fiscal Years 2024-25 and Annual 

Operating Budget Fiscal Year 2024-25. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Agreement  


